MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY
COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, HELD AT
2775 GARRISON AVENUE, April 22, 2022, At 10:00 A.M.

The following were present: Mayor Buzzett, Commissioners Hoffman and Langston. City Manager Jim
Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce, City Attorney Clinton McCahill and Chief of Police Jake Richards
were also present. Commissioners Ashbrook and Lowry were absent.

The purpose of the meeting was to consider cancelling the May 3, 2022, Regular Meeting as several
Commissioners will be out of town.

CONSENT AGENDA

Consideration to Cancel the May 3, 2022, Regular Meeting

A Motion was made by Commissioner Hoffman, second by Commissioner Langston, to cancel the May 3,
2022, Regular Meeting due to the possible lack of a quorum as several Commissioners will be out of

town. All in favor; Motion carried 3-0.

There was no other business to come before the Commission and Mayor Buzzett adjourned the meeting
at 10:01 A.M.

Approved this /' 7& day of O?( i/(ﬂ/'f 2022.

Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk Dafe



